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I think that WDEQ should grant Aetheon a discharge permit greater than or equal to, not less than,
the original permit. I do not think it is right / fair to make changes that are reduced and more
stringent than the original permit. The Moneta Divide project has great impact on Fremont County
employment opportunities and financial livelihood. Fremont County needs Aetheon to continue
production in the Moneta Divide project.
 


